
PROJECT

Financial support
to third parties

Access to mechanical recycling
Promote adoption of 
mechanical recycling solutions 
by SMEs.

Budget per grant:
up to 30.000€

1st OPEN CALL
01 September - 31 October 2023

Innovation

Access to digital tools
Promote adoption of digital 
tools related to polymer 
recycling SMEs. 

Budget per grant:
up to 20.000€

1st OPEN CALL
01 September - 31 October 2023

Access to chemical recycling
Promote adoption of chemical 
recycling solutions by SMEs. 

Budget per grant:
up to 30.000€

1st OPEN CALL
01 September - 31 October 2023

Training
Training on adopting innovative 
recycling methods
Promote adoption of recycling 
solutions by SMEs and 
up-skilling of research / 
technical staffs for recycling 
methodologies.

Budget per grant:      1.458€

OPEN CALL
21 May - 31 August 2024

Training on adopting digital 
processes
Promote adoption by SMEs of 
digital tools, including 
processes to ensure material 
quality and tracking and of 
digital market places tools.

Budget per grant:  1.458€

OPEN CALL
21 May - 31 August 2024

Training on specific technical 
profiles related to polymer 
recycling
Provide SMEs with adequate 
expertise. 

Budget per grant:  1.458€

OPEN CALL
21 May - 31 August 2024

Internationalisation
International matchmaking 
mission
Promote the 
internationalisation of SMEs 
and create international 
partnerships by participating 
to a matchmaking mission 
organized in Quebec, Canada.

Budget per grant:     3.600€

OPEN CALL
22 March - 22 May 2024

Networking
Promote the participation of 
SMEs to trade fair and 
conference for networking. 

Budget per grant:
500€ to1.500€

OPEN CALL
22 March - 22 May 2024

2nd cut-off (optional)
15 January - 15 March 2025


